DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY
NAVAL FACILITIES ENGINEERING COMMAND, MID-ATLANTIC
9324 VIRGINIA AVENUE
NORFOLK, VA 23511-3095
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18 AUG15
From: Christopher Lynch
LCDR, CEC, U.S. Navy
Naval Weapons Station Earle,
Public Works Department
Department of the Navy
Naval Facilities Engineering Command, Mid-Atlantic
9324 Virginia Avenue
Norfolk, Virginia 23511-3095

To: Sarah Gentile
New Jersey Board of Public Utilities
44 South Clinton Avenue, 7™ Floor
Post Office Box 350
Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0350

Subj:  Solar Act Subsection T Applications Earle site reference 5, 6 and sites 3, 4

Dear Ms. Gentile

As the military representative of Naval Weapons Station Earle, Colts Neck, N.J, I would like to
personally thank your department for all assistance in our project application. It has been a pleasure
working with the entire group involved in this transaction. At this point in time after several internal
discussions, the Department of the Navy would like to request the following actions be taken with respect
to both our subsection T applications:

1) The complete withdrawal of the application for reference sites #5 and #6.

a. Application reference number Q015040484
2) The continuation of your evaluation for reference sites #3 and #4.

Thank you very much for your assistance in this matter.
If you have any questions in this matter please do not hesitate to contact me.

C. LYNCH
Lieutenant Commander, Civil Engineer Corps,
U.S Navy
NWS Earle Public Works Officer
CC M Slaten



